
December 15, 2023 MEETING NOTICE

Memo To: General Public

The following meeting has been scheduled:

December 15, 2023 – Ad Hoc Committee for the Reevaluation of Resources @
1:00 PM

This meeting is being conducted pursuant to School Board Policy 606 for the
purpose of reviewing a request to remove the book Queen of Shadows by Sara J.
Maas from the Brainerd High School. Comment to committee will be limited to
those selected by the complainant for their time slot, and those who contact the
Director of Teaching and Learning for the opposing time slot.

There will not be a video recording of the meeting.

If any member of the public would like additional information regarding how to
attend the meeting, please contact Jill Allord at 218-454-6970 or email
communications@isd181.org.

The meeting will take place at
Washington Education Services

in Room 200
804 Oak Street

Brainerd MN 5640


